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MINUTES OF THE ANTRIM TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

SPECIAL MEETING

April 21, 2010 4:00 p.m.

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Wednesday, April 21, 2010 in the
Antrim Township Municipal Building, 10655 Antrim Church Road, with the following present: 
Chairman Rick Baer, Supervisors Fred Young III and Sam Miller; and Brad Graham, Township 
Administrator. Vice Chairman Curtis Myers and Supervisor James Byers were absent from the meeting.
Supervisor Sam Miller did not arrive until 4:48 p.m. 

Visitors: There were none. 

Chairman Baer called the special meeting to order at 4:48 p.m. The meeting did not start at 4:00 p.m. as
advertised due to a full quorum of the Board not being able to be present at that time due to unforeseen 
circumstances. 

Chairman Baer called for public comment – there was none. 

A Miller/Young motion passed 3-0 (Myers & Byers were absent) to award the 2010 Mowing Bid to 
Tuscarora Landscaping for one year with the stipulation that all documents are provided as required by 
the contract (i.e. performance bond, payment bond and business license number) with the bid to include
the following areas with the associated costs: 

Mowing of three parks $12,880.00 

Mowing of the Municipal Building $ 1,200.00 

Mowing of the Water Plant $ 1,800.00 

Sub-total $15,880.00 

Additional Amounts to include: 

Bagging at a cost of $40 per occurrence 

Mulching at a cost of $1,800 per occurrence 

A Young/Miller motion passed 3-0 (Myers & Byers were absent) to adjourn the Special Meeting at 4:51
p.m.

Respectfully submitted, 

Bradley A. Graham 

Township Administrator


	April 21, 2010 - Antrim Township Board of Supervisors

